
May 10th. 1917.

Dear Sir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your

night-lettergram of the 9th. instant, and in reply

would state that before the receipt of this the

Department had prepared a letter for transmission to

the Rev. Father Gras informing him that it is not

the intention of the Department to fenoe the

Daillebout lot and that he should, therefore, cultivate

Lot No. 1.

Yours truly,

1
Deputy Superintendent General.

John Daillebout, Esq..

Mayor.

Cauchnawaga. Que.
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